
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
 Saints Peter and Paul, Apostles — June 29th 2025 

Address:  
1145 S. Aspen Rd. 81006 

Phone: 719 544-1886 

Fax:  719-544-5137 

Website: 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com 

Facebook: 
facebook.com/stjoespueblo 

Pastoral Staff  

Fr. Steve Murray, Pastor,  
Ex. 102  
 

Fr. Lixon-Aswez  
 

Deacon Ed Riccillo Ex. 113 
Baptism / OCIA—Adult Faith 
Formation 

Office Staff  

Admin. Assistant: 
Liz Chapman  Ex. 100 

Business Manager: 
Elaine Gardner, Ex. 108 

Religious Education: 
Josie Marrufo  Ex.  105 

Music Ministry Director: 
Marcos LeBlanc, Ex.104  
 

Hall Rental 
Judy Martinez  
719-289-2615 

The Church of St. Joseph Vision Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, are committed to following Christ in faith and love 
through  the sacramental tradition of the Catholic Church.  
The Church of St. Joseph.  
 

The Church of St. Joseph Mission Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, brothers and sisters in Christ with our rich and diverse 
traditions, accept as our Mission: To know and practice our faith through the Gospel, to serve the 
needs of our parish community with time, talent and treasure, to teach by example and, thereby, 
strengthen and inspire the parish community.  

Mass Times   
 
Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am  
 
Mass Live Streamed 
Saturday: 4:30 pm  Sunday: 11:00 am 
 
Weekday Mass 
Monday - Friday 8:00 am 

Parish Office Hours 
 
Monday-Thursday: 8:00 am - 3:00 pm 
Fridays  8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
 
Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:00 pm      

 
June 25th 
Adoration 11:00am-1:00pm 
 
June 27th     
Baptism Class 6:00pm 
 
 

 
July 14th-19th 
Lady Finger Making 8:00am 
 
July 28th - 31st 
Festival Setup 8:00am 

St. Joseph church logo  
designed by Sonny 

Gonzales 

Parish Group Contacts 

 

Knights of Columbus 

John Spearing- 719-321-2799 

 

Council of Catholic Women 

Diana Alvarado- 719-251-9146 

 

Men of Joseph 

Marcos LeBlanc Ex. 104 

Upcoming Dates 



St. Joseph Online Tithing 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com  

St. Joseph Parish   June 22nd,  2025 
Envelopes     $         3,305.00 
Loose Currency                 $         1,148.00 
Loose Check     $         1,342.00 
Holy Day    $              00.00 
 
 
*TOTAL     $        5,795.00 
 
*approximately $8,530/week needed to meet expenses 

Poor Clare Sisters Monastery 
  
Checks can be made to: Catholic Foundation 

Poor Clare Fund in memo line 
 

Checks to be mailed to:  
   Catholic Foundation                                            
101 N. Greenwood St.                                                   

Pueblo, Colorado 81003-3164 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 
Next date open: July 10th from 1:00-2:00pm     
Next food drop off: June 28th & 29th all Masses. 

Quinceañeras 
 
For information on a Quinceañera, please call the 
office for details and requirements.719-544-1886 

Next Week’s Intentions 
Saturday—July 5th 
4:30pm— 
+Caroline & Gilbert Garcia 
+Frank Palacio 
+William T. Hambric 
+Jeffrey Scott Hambric 
+Missy McCurry 
+Sharlene Sanchez 
+Dorothy Mauro 
+William Ballas 
+Lynn Faris 
 
Sunday—July 6th 
7:30am— 
+Jason & Dominic Godinez 
+Lynn Faris 
+Tina Romero 
+Bill Bustillos 
+Maurice Guerrero 
+Pat Klomp 
 
Sunday  9:00 
+Tony Montoya 
+Rosalie Bonfigilio 
Jacob Valdez (Health) 
 
Sunday — 11:00 
+Joseph Michael Trujillo 
+Rita Baca 

 
11:00cont. 
+Lita Martinez 
+Abram Guerra 
+Anthony Gutierrez 
+Richard Rick Duran 
+Marie Bernadette 
Gutierrez 
+Fred & Elsie Maes 
Brook Trujillo (Health) 
Dwayne Johns (Health) 
 
Monday — June 30 
8:00—Kindness for one  
another 
 
Tuesday — July 1 
8:00—For our Youth 
 
Wednesday –July 2 
8:00—Family in Nursing 
Homes 
 
Thursday —July 3 
8:00-People of our Parish 
 
Friday — July 4 
8:00-For Peace 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
Exposition of the BLESSED SACRAMENT will 
be 11:00am - 1:00pm on Wednesdays.  
Come and pray before Jesus truly present in our 
midst. Prayer before the Blessed Sacrament is     
incredibly powerful. Simply taking some time to sit 
with Jesus can change one’s life.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls of:  
 
Elvira Gonzales…………….………..Service last week 
Pat Klomp………………………...……Funeral 7-1-25 

Texas Roadhouse 
 

If you like Texas Roadhouse they will give back to 
St. Joseph Church. All you have to do is show your 
server our Church Bulletin and 10% of your meal 
will be donated back to St. Joseph.  
  
This opportunity is good on any SUNDAY!! 
 
THANK YOU TEXAS ROADHOUSE FOR OUR 
KICKBACK DONATION CHECK and YOUR 
SUPPORT OF OUR PARISH!!! 

AMD  
 
As of June 22nd 2025 AMD count is $68,885 
Thank you to the Families who have pledged. 
Pledge cards are by the thermometer. God Bless! 

Attention Bingo Friends 
 
Next Bingo will be on Friday AUGUST 1st 
5:30pm Dinner– 6:00pm Bingo 
 

Come and join us the night before the festival gets 
into action.  
 

We will also have Bingo during the  
festival. Lots of fun.  See you there!! 
 

There will NO be Bingo in July!! 

St Joseph Council of Catholic Women (SJCCW) 
 
Meet the last Wednesday of the month, Fellowship 
at 5:30pm, Business Meeting 6:00pm. 
 

Cookbooks are available for $25.00 in the parish 
office or contact Diana Alvarado 719-251-9146 

 

Office Hours 
 

The Parish office will close at  
Noon on July 3rd, closed July 4th.   
We’ll be back on Monday July 7th at 8:00am.   
Have a Happy and safe 4th of July weekend. 

Lady Fingers Time! 
 

Lady fingers will be made the 3rd week of July. 
Starting on Monday July 14th at 8:00am in      
Father Charles Murray Hall.  
We will be going every day of the week at the 
same time. Help for this huge event is always 
needed and welcomed. 
If you have some time during this week, your help 
would be greatly appreciated.  Great time to come 
visit with others, enjoy some laughs and be part of 
one of Pueblo’s finest and most delicious  
traditions.  Come join us!!! 

A BIG Shoutout to our New Neighbor & 
Friend!! 
 

Big Jim’s Car Wash, who is new to our area, has 
made a very kind donation to St. Joseph Church. 
Their Car washes are located at: 
1540 Santa Fe Drive and 1912 Santa Fe Drive. 
Please keep them in mind for your next car wash. 
Lets continue to pay kindness forward.  
Thank you and God Bless you!! 

Father Steve Gone 
 

Fr. Steve will be on vacation from July 7 until July 19. 
He will be visiting family and gathering with his       
seminary classmates to celebrate their 25th Anniversary 
of ordination.  Msgr. Mark Plewka (along with             
Fr. Lixon) will be celebrating Masses in his absence.   
Please pray for a joyous trip and a safe return. 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Festival 
 
July 12th 5:30pm-11:00pm 
July 13th 12pm-10:00pm 
Join us for Live Entertainment, Bingo, Cake walk, 
Kids Games, Meatball Sandwiches, Gorditas 
Cash Raffle & Much More 

Festival News 

2025 St. Joseph Festival Update The Festival is fast 
approaching so hope you have your calendars 

marked for August 2nd and 3rd! Please consider 
volunteering as everyone’s help is needed to have a 
successful festival! Sign-up sheets will be out soon 

so keep those dates clear and come out and have 
some fun while helping our church community!  

If you are doing any spring cleaning, please       
remember us and donate those unused cups and 

glasses; as well as gently loved stuffies for the  
Festival. Please be sure all items are clean.             
Containers are in the Narthex for donations or you 

can leave your donations when attending Mass 
(donations can also be left at the Church Office 
during regular office hours).  

Financial donations are also being accepted – 
please contact Lori Carter at 

llcarter0702@gmail.com if you would like to help 
us with Festival expenses such as the entertaiment. 
These donations are tax deductible.  

Upcoming Festival Committee Meeting: July 23, 

6:00 pm Meetings will be held in the Maria Lopez 
Classroom. 


